
BROOKLYN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 
PO BOX 171 

BROOKLYN, CT. 06234 
 

The Brooklyn Water Pollution Control Authority did not hold a regular monthly meeting on September 
25, 2019 due to a lack of a quorum.   
 
 
Sherri A. Soucy 
Administrative Assistant 
Water Pollution Control Authority   


